

Granting magical wishes to children and young people fighting life-threatening illnesses

Jenny Smith
Universal Rotating Electrics
Unit 18-20 Pembroke Business Centre
Gardiners Lane South
BASILDON
Essex
SS14 3HY

14 November 2011



Department Fax: 01276 405081



Dear Jenny

I am writing to offer our sincerest thanks for your recent donation of £300 made to Make-A-Wish Foundation® UK from Universal Rotating Electrics Ltd.

This year, we are celebrating our 25th Anniversary and have granted over 7000 wishes in total. In 2011 around 1,200 children will turn to us to have their special wish granted. In each of the last two years, the number of children being referred to us has increased by more than 20%. We are expecting this upward trend to continue and at any one time Make-A-Wish is working on more than 500 wishes!

Make-A-Wish commissioned research in 2006 which revealed that at any one time there are up to 20,000 children in the UK living with a life-threatening illness. There are few signs of this number declining in any significant way and therefore our aim is to grant wishes to every child so that they have the opportunity of experiencing the magic of a wish.

Make-A-Wish Foundation UK needs to raise £5.5 million in 2011 to fund these magical wishes. We receive no government funding and rely entirely on voluntary donations. Which is why, for our charity, every donation really does matter. Thank you so much for your valued support.

Kindest regards

Laura Fisher

Corporate Account Manager

aur The



Patrons: Ben Barnes, Jan Borham, Jenson Button MBE, Keith Chegwin, Barry Clayman OBE, Justin Fletcher MBE, Jude Law, John Leigh, Leslie Rose, Graeme Sands, Alec Stewart OBE, Bradley Walsh

